
 

 

 

Minutes from the ACSC Winter Workshop will be sent to you and submitted for approval at our next in 

person meeting.  Due to COVID-19 we have not been able to meet to approve these minutes.   

I received requests for 16 Anniversary Certificates during late 2019 and all of 2020.  The following are 

the clubs that celebrated an anniversary: 

Atlantic Beach Shag Club – 30 years 

Bluefield Area Shag Society – 15 years 

Burlington Shag Club – 35 years 

Causeway Shag Club – 20 years 

Eastern NC Shag Club – 35 years 

Eno Beach Shag Club – 30 years 

Florence Shag Club – 35 years 

Franklin Shag Club – 10 years 

Golden Isles Shag Club – 30 years 

Hilton Head Island Shag Club – 25 years 

Islanders Shag Club – 35 years 

Sand Hills Shag Club – 30 years 

Shag Atlanta Shag Club – 30 years 

Society of Brunswick Shaggers – 25 years 

South Strand Shag Club – 25 years 

Sumter Shag Club – 35 years 

Congratulations to each of these clubs.   

If you need a certificate, please fill out the form and email it to me at acscsecretary2018@gmail.com. I 

am now working on certificates for the year 2021.  

mailto:acscsecretary2018@gmail.com


 

As we start this new year and officers are changing, please remember to send to me your updated club 

information and go to www.shagdance.com and update your club information there also.  Lisa Caveny 

has included an application in her information that you can use to update this information. 

 

Sincerely, 

Becky Berry 
ACSC Secretary 

http://www.shagdance.com/

